
Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health Committee, thank you 
for hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The Dave & Angie Patient and Health Provider 

Protection Act. 
 

I would like to add my support to House Bill 73 for the shield and protection of our citizenry. Our 
personal doctors should not be hindered on their choice of prescriptions and care for their patients. 

The medical industrial complex funded by the Federal Government and steered by massive 
pharmaceutical companies has gone far off the rails. Restricting or even prohibiting certain 

treatments based on so called guidelines. We need a bill that would protect the liberty of doctors, 
without risk of licensing boards, to make the best decisions along with the patients for their own 

healthcare. We definitely should never permit any doctor to be forced to relinquish any decision 
making over to the WHO, CDC or any other organization. 

 
Now that COVID has run its course, and the evaluation of the medical industry’s botched handling of 
said pandemic, it would behoove the legislators to establish solid health bills.  

 
 

Sincerely, 
Jeff Tauring, Pastor 

Liberty Valley Church 
Northfield, Ohio 

 


